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Broken Hill Battery Energy Storage System Modification 1 
 
 
The Department of Planning and Environment – Crown Lands have reviewed the proposal.  
 
As all comments have been addressed in previous requests for advice, Crown Lands has no further 
comments for this proposal.  
 
Lot 7302 is Crown land, being a portion of the Willyama Common (Gazetted 4 September 1886). Broken 
Hill City Council manages the Willyama Common Trust. As such, the proponent should consult with 
Council in relation to the proposed activities on this land.  
 
If the proponent requires further information, or has any questions, please contact Sarah Overall, 
Natural Resource Management Officer in Crown Lands, on 02 6883 5436 or at 
Sarah.overall@crownland.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Sarah Overall 
Natural Resource Management Officer 
T (02) 6883 5436  |  E sarah.overall@crownland.nsw.gov.au 
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